

# Newsletter



# Friday 18th November 2022

#### **AWARD WINNERS**

A huge congratulations to our award winners this week:

Year 1: Adam, Nico, Yusuf, Duria

Year 2: Walter, Jackson, Mason, Oliver

Year 3: Eliza, Sam, Alex, Sriaryan

Year 4: Joshua, Kinuri, Zack, Aidan

Year 5: Jaxson, Tai'vian, Olly, Prosper

Year 6: Amelia, Adam, Mason, Harley



### **ANTI BULLYING WEEK**

This week our Curriculum Promise focus has been Anti-Bullying Week. A whole school assembly on Monday, was followed up with lots of activities in the classrooms, including a Virtual Reality Workshop for all Key Stage 2 classes delivered by The Education Group.

Nursery have also produced a lovely Kindness Heart and shared all the kind things they do.





#### **DATES FOR YOUR DIARY**

Friday 25th November - Phonics Workshop for Parents 9am - 10.30am & non uniform donate a bottle.

Thursday 1st December - Nursery & Reception Christmas Workshop 9am - 10.30am

Friday 2nd December - Non uniform Hamper donations & Year 2 Literacy/Maths workshop 9.15am

Thursday 8th December - Y1-6 Pantomime Trip

Friday 9th December - Wear Something Christmassy Day donate a cake & Christmas Dinner & Christmas Fair

Monday 12th December - Y4, 5 & 6 Carol Concert for parents at 2.30pm

Tuesday 13th December - Possible Carol performance at local care home

Tuesday 13th December - Y2 & 3 Christmas Singalong for parents at 2.30pm

Thursday 15th December - EYFS & Y1 Nativity for parents at 2pm

#### **CLASSOPOLY**

This week, years 2, 3 and 4 all achieved attendance of 96%+ and were the first to play our new Classopoly game, gaining rewards for the whole class. Whole school attendance however was only 94%. A leaflet was sent last week explaining the Government guidance about school attendance. If you did not receive the email, leaflets are available from the main reception.

# **ATTENDANCE**

Well done to **Year 2** for being the best attending class for the last week with a fantastic 98%.



The Orchards Primary Academy Rhayader Road, Northfield, Birmingham, B31 1TX

Tel: (0121) 464 4302 Email: enquiry@theorchards. uwmat.co.uk

# **BREAKFAST CLUB**

Please can all outstanding payments for breakfast club be cleared before we break up for Christmas. Places should be booked and paid for, via the MCAS, in advance of children attending.

Please note that due to rising costs, Breakfast Club price will be £2 per day in January 2023.

